CSD Response to COVID19
In accordance with recommendations from the CDC and directives from the City of Houston, and in alignment with HISD, Claire School of Dance will remain closed until April 11, 2020. Adult ballet classes will resume Sunday, April 12, and children’s class are scheduled to resume Monday, April 13, 2020.
We will be posting online classes on or before Monday, March 30, for all levels.  We will also be posting recital dances for all classes eligible for the recital. In addition, we will be sending ancillary materials such as video links, activity sheets, and coloring pages via email or USPS.  
With a constantly changing situation, we are monitoring developments closely and will post updates to our website and our Facebook page, as well as in emails to our families.
FAQs

· What will happen with tuition?

At this time, online classes and ancillary materials take the place of studio classes. CSD has committed to continue paying staff and teachers their regular hours, for many of whom their only source of income is their CSD hours.

· What will happen with the recital?

At this time, we are assuming that the recital will be held on schedule. We are prepping costumes and posting recital dances on youtube so students can practice at home.

· What will happen with the summer programs?
Summer enrollment is open now and at this time all summer programs are still scheduled as planned. However, we no longer require payment to hold your spot. Payments will be processed once we are assured programs can go on as scheduled. We therefore recommend parents to register now on the understanding that we will notify you when payment is required.
